Voting delegates to National Council, save for the Chief Executive, are volunteers elected and/or appointed by their respective councils. You can find their names on our National Council page and on our Contacts page. 

Should readers have any questions or comments about the decisions made, decisions pending or other items relative to National Council it is suggested they make contact directly with their respective Provincial Council office. 

The purpose of this page is to highlight, as a result of the National Council meetings, those decisions made that impact on the operation of Scouting in Canada. This page will also list those decisions pending, in other words issues which have been brought before Council for decision in the future. Normally, decisions pending require formal notice of motion (usually at the preceding meeting). However if deemed urgent notice of motion may be waived by unanimous agreement. 

(Archive of decisions made at May 3, 1997 Meeting of National Council)
(Archive of decisions made at November 22, 1997 Meeting of National Council)
(Archive of decisions made at May 2, 1998 Meeting of National Council)
Decisions made at the November 21, 1998 Meeting of National Council held at Ottawa Ontario. 

Moved that the national portion of the membership fee be increased by up to $1.00 effective September 1999 

In respect of co-ed Scouting 

1. In accordance with its principles and mission, Scouts Canada and its members reaffirm that it is a co-ed organization and that it shall not discriminate on the basis of gender. 

2. That the National Management Board be tasked to review the policies, procedures and programs of Scouts Canada, including its relationships with national sponsors, to ensure appropriate assistance to its members to implement the motion with a report to be prepared for presentation to the next meeting of National Council. 

3. For greater certainty, the authority provided to local groups as contained in the motion of National Council of November 21, 1992 to decided whether a group should remain male-only is superseded by this motion. The motion with regards to the Northwest Territories bylaws as provided in May was also approved. 

Decisions Pending by National Council for Saturday May 15, 1999 at the Holiday Inn Pointe Claire Quebec 
Notice of motion was given re: the adoption of the final report of the Staffing Task Group recommending changes to the structure of Scouts Canada. 



Again, please note that should readers have any questions or comments about the decisions made, decisions pending or other items relative to National Council it is suggested they make contact directly with their respective Provincial Council office. 

Future National Council Meetings

May 15, 1999

Holiday Inn Pointe Claire Quebec

